
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: 7.3
Date: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 8:26:40 AM

Hi Mary!  This one yours?
 
From: vlaparker@aol.com [mailto:vlaparker@aol.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 22, 2020 8:23 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: 7.3
 
 
It is far better to write rules in the positive rather than the negative.  Please, send this proposal
back for revision.  
 
The reasoning for permitting solicitation is unclear.  
 
Thank you for considering these comments.

Vicki Lee Anne Parker,
Attorney at Law
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